
Thinking and Learning Skills 

We will continue to learn through a therapeutic 

curriculum, exploring a range of sensory 

activities and experiences.  In numeracy we will 

be focusing on number recognition through 

rhymes and songs and where appropriate the 

value of numbers and amounts.  

  
 

 

 

                                       

This term we will be learning: 

All About Families… Who am I, who is in my family and different families in stories.  

This first half-term we will be reading: 

        and         

 In addition, we will observe and explore the world around us throughout the changing of seasons from 

Winter into Spring. 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break.  Welcome back and Happy New Year.  It is so lovely to see the 
children settle straight back into school ready for 2022.  We are very excited about all the lovely things we have 
planned.  Please remember to send into school a warm coat and suitable footwear as we continue to work in 
both indoor and outdoor learning environments.    
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If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 
 We are here to help. Thank you  

Leanne, Emma, Gemma, Rebecca and Lesley 

 
 

 
We hope you are enjoying sharing the weekly 

reading books sent home each week.  Books are 

sent home at the beginning of the week and are to 

be returned on a Thursday.  Happy reading 😊  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                      

 
We will continue to send messages in the Communication 

Books and on Showbie.  Please also send any messages or 

photos of what your child is doing at home.  We would 

particularly love a family photograph for our topic.                     


